Regular Meeting
May 18, 2020

Meeting held via teleconference due to Covid-19 assembly limits.

Call to Order: Mayor Stankiewicz called the regular meeting to order at 7:00 pm. Present were Mayor
Stankiewicz and Council Members Marichal Price, Mandy Neese, Mark Ayers and Toni Striblin, with
Council Member Reginald Jackson joining after Approval of Minutes. Also present were City Attorney
Jeff Todd, Interim City Manager Lisa Kelly, Planning and Community Development Director Lynne Miller,
and Chief of Police Brian Harr.

AGENDA

Motion: Council Member Striblin moved that the Agenda for this meeting be approved. The motion was
seconded by Council Member Neese.

Discussion: None

Roll Call Vote: Price (Yea), Neese (Yea), Ayers (Yea), Striblin (Yea).

Motion Passed 4-0

MINUTES

Motion: Councilman Price moved that the minutes of the regular meeting held May 4, 2020 be
approved as presented. The motion was seconded by Council Member Striblin.

Roll Call Vote: Neese (Yea), Ayers (Yea), Striblin (Yea), Price (Yea).

Motion Passed 4-0

NEW BUSINESS
1. Watershed Monitoring

Motion: Council Member Neese moved that letter proposal from CCR Environmental to perform 2020
chemical water quality monitoring within the Hogansville watershed be approved. Proposed cost for this
watershed monitoring not to exceed $10,370. The motion was seconded by Council Member Ayers.
Discussion: Interim City Manager Lisa Kelly explained that the proposed water quality monitoring is
required by the Georgia Environmental Protection Division and City’s Watershed Protection Plan as part
of the City’s operation and maintenance responsibilities for the new wastewater treatment plant.

Roll Call Vote: Jackson (Yea), Price (Yea), Neese (Yea), Ayers (Yea), Striblin (Yea)

Motion Passed 5-0
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2. Annual Watershed Monitoring Reporting Agreement

Motion: Council Member Neese moved that letter proposal from Turnipseed Engineers to prepare annual
watershed monitoring reports, based on CCR Environmental test data be approved. Cost of this report
not to exceed $4,500 per year. The motion was seconded by Council Member Price.

Discussion: Interim City Manager Lisa Kelly explained that the proposed reports are required in
connection with the watershed testing.

Roll Call Vote: Striblin (Yea), Jackson (Yea), Price (Yea) Neese (Yea), Ayers (Yea)

Motion Passed 5-0

ADJOURNMENT
On a motion made by Council Member Neese and dually seconded, Mayor Stankiewicz adjourned the
meeting at 7:50pm.

Respectfully,

Lynne S. Miller, AICP
Planning and Development Director
City of Hogansville
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